EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 6th February 2023
The Bramley Moore
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee and our guest Tony Whittaker from The Fan Advisory Board. 
Present were:
Dave Kelly (Chair), Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary), Ian Webster (Treasurer), John Blain, Robbie Daniels, Barry Hancox, Tom Hughes, Paul Murphy, Michael Owen, Phil Parker, Tony Rimmer, Keith Seymour. 
Apologies were received from:
Dave Gillam.

	  2
	Tony Whittaker

Tony provided the meeting with some background relating to how the Fan Advisory Board (FAB) was set up and an outline of the work undertaken so far.

He stated:

· They are totally independent from the club

· Meetings take place monthly

· Quarterly meetings with the club are held – 2 held so far

· Everton FC provided the funds so they could set up their own website

· The FAB details are also on the clubs website

The Chair thanked Tony for his attendance and insight.

	  3
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Paul Murphy proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by Ian Webster.

	  4
	Review of Action Plan
Ian Seymour talked through the numerous items on the Action Plan seeking updates from the various Action Owners. The outstanding actions and updates are summarised as follows:

· Dave Kelly to chase the club again for dates of our next round of Quarterly Meetings.
· Other actions were either still in progress or postponed.
See Action Plan for next month’s actions.

	  5
	Chair’s Report

Dave Kelly stated that he had nothing  to report since our last meeting.

	  6
	Treasurer’s Report

Ian Webster stated that he had nothing  to report since our last meeting.


	  7
	Secretary’s Report
Ian Seymour stated that he had nothing  to report since our last meeting.

	  8
	Petition
It was noted that the number signing the petition had now risen to over 15k. 

It was agreed not to shut it down and to let it run for a while longer.

John Blain suggested that the Chair write to Bill Kenwright  to inform him of the petition created by the Shareholders Association and to advise him that over 15k had now signed. In addition, to advise him that we are disappointed that there is no sign of an AGM that both he and Mr Moshiri said they have no problem holding.

This was agreed.

Dave Kelly suggested we drafted a special resolution stating that we had no confidence of the Board of Directors, however, John Blain suggested he make some enquiries first of his legal colleague. 

	9
	Any Other Business

· There was no other business discussed.

 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.15pm

